
 

 

 

29th September 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are so pleased with how well the children have settled into Nursery; it feels as if 

they have always been here! 

There will not be a formal Parents’ Evening for Nursery this half term, but I will be 

available between 1-4pm on Tuesday 18th of October, should you have any concerns that 

you would like to discuss. Please contact the school office for an appointment. 

There will also be the opportunity to visit Nursery with your child during our Open 

Classrooms event on Thursday 20th of October. 

Throughout the year, I am very happy to have a brief chat after each Nursery session. 

If you would like a more in-depth discussion, or to speak at the end of the school day, 

please make an appointment through the school office. I can also be contacted via 

eschools on the Overstone website. 

Kind regards 

 

Zafra Bendall 

 


